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2nd August 2018 

 

 

 

Notice of Vessel change  

 

Norfolk Island Service 

 

 

 

 

We wish to advise all Shippers and consignees that M/V Norfolk Guardian will be withdrawn from service 

following completion of V 156 and backload to New Zealand 

 

The September sailing to Norfolk Island will be Southern Tiare V 001 which will be the designated Norfolk 

Island vessel until a suitable replacement vessel is found  

We have used Southern Tiare in the past on this trade and the vessel owners have recently upgraded her 

following a dry docking in Asia. 

 

The forward schedule is  

Vessel  VOY AKL NLK 

Norfolk Guardian  156 18-19/08 22-24/08 

Southern Tiare 001 16-17/09 21-23/09 

Southern Tiare 002 13-14/10 17-20/10 

Southern Tiare 003 10-11/11 14-17/11 

Southern Tiare 004 08-09/12 13-16/12 

Southern Tiare 005 19-20/01 23-25/01 

 

 

 

For further information please contact your nearest PDL or Transam office  
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